
ITEM 1 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 45 

COUNCIL MEETING June 18/'"J':; 

1. Re: Willingdon School for Girls 
(Item 1, Manager's Report No. 39, May 22, 1973) 

Council at its meeting of May 22, 1973, received the above-noted 
report advising that the Provincial Government has in mind a use 
for the subject facility after the Canada Summer Games have finished 
with it after September 1, 1973, which will not involve any municipal 

··endeavours. 

At its meeting of June 6, 1973, the Parks and Recreation Commission 
received a copy of the above-noted report. Subsequently, on June 11, 

· 1973, the Secretary to the Commission advised the Manager as follows: 

"The Commissi.on has directed that the Council be advised that it 
· 'is not i:,..itisfied with the information received from the Provincial 

Governme11c and desires to pursue the matter further. In this 
respect the Commission is sending letters to the M.L.A' s represent­
fog Burnaby in an attempt to convince them that this facility 
should b3 used for community recreational purposes." 

· This is for the information of Council. 
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